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I hope that you could run something for our 30th anniversary celebration. If you'd like to do a fuller story, just let 
me know. Thanks.  

 

 CHILDREN’S SCHOOL AT STONY BROOK SOUTHAMPTON  

TO CELEBRATE 30th ANNIVERSARY 

 

 

SOUTHAMPTON, N.Y., April 3, 2008— One of Eastern Long Island’s longest-standing early 
childhood education programs – The Children’s School at Stony Brook Southampton – will celebrate 

its 30th Anniversary with a special Party and Auction.  

 

Tickets to the Party, which includes both Silent and Chinese Auctions, are $75. The event takes place 
from 7 to 11 p.m. on Saturday, April 12, at Hampton Hall on Elm Street in Southampton. Lively music 
and dancing is provided by Clamor and DJ Chris. Food is catered by 75 Main including the event’s 
traditional chocolate covered strawberries. Auction items include four “American Idol” tickets with 
meet-and-greet passes, a weekend at Graceland, tickets to Broadway shows and New York Giants, 
Yankees and Mets games, artwork, gift certificates to local restaurants, spas and services and more. 
For further information, call 631-632-5017.  
 

The 30th Anniversary is a special milestone for the popular Children’s School, which operates year-
round, including running summer Kindercamp for children ages 3-5 and Creative Campers for 
children ages 6-10. Fall registration for children ages 2-5 has already begun.  
 

The Children’s School program is based on sound research and many years of experience in providing 
a developmental approach. Through a wide range of activities, exploration and play, children develop 
a positive self image, enthusiasm for learning and a respect for others.  
 

“We are now serving the children of some of our first alumni,” said Children’s School Director Kathy 
Bishop. “We feel it’s our quality programming and nurturing environment that keeps bringing East 

End children back to us each year, generation after generation. We’re excited to host our 30th 
Anniversary fundraiser to celebrate all that we have accomplished, and to celebrate a positive future 
ahead of us.” 
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Darren Johnson 
Media Relations Manager 
Stony Brook Southampton 
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239 Montauk Hwy 
Southampton, NY 11968 
631-632-5088 
darren.johnson@stonybrook.edu 
http://www.stonybrook.edu/sb/southampton/ 
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